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Minutes of Sustainable Orangeville 

 
March 6, 2025, 6:00 p.m. 
In-Person Participation 

The Corporation of the Town of Orangeville 
Town Hall - 87 Broadway 

Orangeville, Ontario 
 
Members Absent: Councillor T. Prendergast, Vice-Chair 
 M. Rowley, Chair 
 A. Waugh 
 G. Bryan 
 G. Spence 
 M. Smith 
 M. O'Connor 
 W. Speirs 
 J. Elchyshyn 
 J. Pickering 
 E. Whitfield 
  
_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

1. Notice 

Please be advised that the March 6th Sustainable Orangeville Committee 
meeting has been cancelled due to inclement weather. The date of the next 
meeting is Thursday, April 3rd, 2025, at 6 p.m. 


